
FACULTY OF MEDICINE 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

M<? GILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL 

Doctor Wilder Penfield, 
Department or Neurosurgery, 
Royal Victoria Hospital. 

Dear Doctor Penfield: 

September 
Ninth, 
193 0 

At a meeting of the Medical Faculty 
of McGill University held last evening a resolution 
was passed expressing appreciation that the fellow­
ship in Neurosurgery is to be formed under the 
Madeleine Ehret Ottmann Memorial. A post in the 
Department of Neurosurgery is thereby created, the 
value of which may be determined by yourself from 
time to time, and the appointment will also rest 
with your ultimate decision. 

If it is possible to expreas on behalf 
of the University the appreciation of this gift to 
the members of the Ehret family, I should be very glad 
indeed to convey that message to them. 

With kind regards, 

Very cordially yours, 

D e a n 
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